
Bringing a lot of experience to a 
job with the City of Lake Ozark is 
important, and Preston Duncan is 
a good example.
The Iberia native has risen to 
superintendent of the Street 
Department after holding several 
trade-related jobs before joining 
the city about 14 years ago.
Preston is a Tuscumbia High 
School graduate. While in high 
school he completed a two-year 
building trades course through 
the Tri-County Technical College 
(TCTC) associated with the Eldon 
High School.
After high school, he worked for 
Thomas Construction in Osage 
Beach, APAC (asphalt producing 
company), the Eldon Special 
Road District where he helped 
maintain 60 miles of roads and 
Lake Ozark Sand & Gravel before 
joining the City of Lake Ozark in 
2006.
Preston started as a laborer with 
the city emptying trash. He 

worked his way through the 
various aspects of the 
department and was first named 
interim superintendent before 
moving into the superintendent 
slot. Along the way he’s operated 
various types of equipment, been 
involved in the hiring process, 
works with employees to get their 
CDLs (Commercial Driver’s 
License) and manages not only 
his department’s employees but 
also the direction of the 
department.
Preston also holds a DS-2 Water 
Certification through the Missouri 
Department of Natural Resources 
which allows him to operate the 
city’s water distribution system as 
a backup.
Preston and his wife have two 
sons.
In his spare time, he enjoys 
hunting and fishing, boating on 
the Osage River and spending 
time with his family.
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